
From: Prosper, Terrie D.
Sent: 8/19/2010 10:53:08 AM
To: Prosper, Terrie D. (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Save the Date: Solar Workforce Workshop Sept. 15, 2010

WORKSHOP
ON WORKFORCE NEEDS FOR LARGE- 

SCALE SOLAR PROJECTS

- SAVE THE DATE -

September 15, 2010 - 12:30
PM

California ENVIRONMENTAL Protection Agency
Building

10011
STREET (CORNER OF 10™ AND I
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STREETS)

Sacramento,
CALIFORNIA

The
Governor's Office, with the California Public Utilities 

Commission, the California Workforce Investment Board, the 
California Energy Commission, and the California Department of 

Industrial Relations, is sponsoring a public forum designed to identify 
workforce and training needs to construct large-scale solar thermal and 

photovoltaic projects in California beginning this year.

Representatives from several solar
technology ventures will present information about recent and upcoming projects 

and discuss issues of importance to the industry. The Center for Energy Efficiency and
Renewable Technologies

(CEERT), the Kern Community College District and the Workforce 
Investment Board will also share their 

perspectives on workforce demand and needs. Contractors and contractor 
organizations in this industry are encouraged to attend. There will be 

opportunity for public comment following the presentations.

More
information about the workshop, including a detailed agenda, will be provided

at:
http://gov.ca.gov/home/solar-workshop.
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